
Great News!  Now, you have the convenience of using a single 
sign-on to access your statements via Online Banking. Look for 
your September 2013 statement under the new “e-Statements” 
tab within Online Banking.  Please note that the secure website 
“The Vault” will no longer 
be available after October 
1, 2013 and access to 
e-Statements will only be 
through Online Banking.

Still receiving paper 
statements? Beginning 
October 1st, simply click 
on the green “Online 
Banking” button located 
on our home page, 
log in and click on the 
“e-Statements” tab to  
opt in. 
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